
 

 

 

You never walk alone - Staying strong in Home Office 

Last Friday morning at 8.45 AM (CET) lots of radio stations all over Europe started to play the football hymn 
‘You’ll Never Walk Alone’ as a sign of hope and unity against the Corona virus. The song is usually 
associated with the sport but in this case stands for nobody being alone in such turbulent times. With all 
negative aspects of the crises, there is a big emotional support amongst people which can also be seen 
through this initiative. The initiator of this special event is Sander Hoogendoorn, a moderator at the radio 
station 3FM in the Netherlands. 
  
A similar idea of positivity against fear popped up within our team in the Netherlands. Very spontaneously 
our colleagues started sharing positive pictures of themselves and their home office set-up. This is a great 
reminder that despite being physically distant we are still all together, not isolated and therefore ‘never walk 
alone’. 

 

 
We love this initiative and would love to see many more of you in your new workspaces. Just post 
them into the All-company Yammer feed with the #OneTeam and #StayHome so we can create 
positive energy in this troublesome time. 


